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Pennsylvania Counseling Association
Professional Development
February 08, 2008

The Pennsylvania Counseling Association 39™ Annual Conference held October 19-21,
2007 provided 226.1 contact hours to 26 participants. One participant requested CRC
contact hours and the remaining participants requested NCC contact hours. One person
requested both CAC and NBCC credits. A total of $20.00 was collected from non-PCA
members.

The Professional Development committee is working with President Paul West to create
detailed procedures for offering online advertisement of upcoming workshops. To date,
PCA has received one such request. The draft of the procedures is scheduled to be
completed by the end of the month.

Respectfully submitted,

Michelle Bruno, Ph.D., LPC
Chair, Professional Development
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